
PRESS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Open burning season is scheduled to start January 15, 2021 and is scheduled to end May 1, 

2021. Permits are no longer available on a “walk-in” basis at the Ludlow Fire Department.  

Burning permits may be obtained between 8:30 AM and 1:00 PM on the day that residents 

would like to burn.  Residents may access permits on-line only at 

http://www.hcburnpermits.com/ .  Regulations for Open Burning can be viewed on same 

website that is used to obtain the permit.  Permits will only be accessible when the weather 

conditions are favorable for open burning.  Residents that do not have access to the internet 

or those that have any questions may call the Ludlow Fire Department at 413-583-8332, 

press 3 for the Fire Department and then press extension 5 to speak with Fire Department 

Staff.   
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